
Tuesday
7.00-8.15pm

 10 SEPT
2024

Tuesday
7.00-8.15pm

 17 SEPT
2024

These sessions are
ONLINE & FREE!

BATForce are inviting Families
to two online pop-up

workshops to explore Young
People's online worlds.

These workshops are funded by
the Anthony Costa Foundation.

BATPACK POP-UP WORKSHOPS:  
DIGITAL TATTOO SERIES

Children's introduction to their online worlds is
happening earlier and earlier. 

The 'Logging in Early’ Digital Tattoo early years
workshop pulls on years of BATForce working
across primary schools with Parents and Carers
who wish they’d had the information earlier.

This workshop is for parents, carers and
grandparents of Pre-school to Year 2 students. 

‘LOGGING IN EARLY’

Supporting Children as we introduce them to the
world via the internet, social media/chat
platforms and gaming is very much a
conversation about relationships not the tech
itself. 

‘Raising Generation Wi-Fi’ aims to support Families
to develop plans that mirror their own values
around how technology use is supported as their
children grow and begin to interact with others in
their online worlds.

The 'Generation Wi-Fi’ Digital Tattoo workshop is for
parents, carers and grandparents of Year 3 to Year
6 students.

'RAISING GENERATION WI-FI’

The workshops will be run by
Leigh Bartlett who has delivered
100's of Digital Tattoo workshops

over the last 15 years. Leigh
believes that you are your

Children’s first teachers and
their best teachers. 

As Children start and go
through school the importance
of families and schools being

on the same page when it
comes to tech use is critical.

Register via
the link or QR
Code:

BATPack-PopUp-
Family-
Workshops

https://bit.ly/BATPack-PopUp-Family
https://bit.ly/BATPack-PopUp-Family
https://bit.ly/BATPack-PopUp-Family

